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STORMWATER DESIGN STATEMENT - EASEMENT    

PROJECT: Proposed Homes NSW Development     DATE: 13th May 2025 

CLIENT: Brewster Murray Architects      REFERENCE: 230930 

ADDRESS: 310, 314 Swan St & 984, 988 Corella St, North Albury NSW 2640  

 

We confirm having reviewed the existing registered easement within the proposed development at the property 

noted on this statement. The survey completed by TSS Total Surveying Solutions dated 18/10/2023 (Job reference 

230717) denotes this easement (A) as 1.5m wide with DP1142959 and a Ø225mm PVC pipe servicing upstream 

flows. 

Advice on building requirements relating to the easement was provided by Charles Fransen (Albury City Council 

Senior Land Surveyor) on 29/04/2025 where it was instructed that any development MUST: 

• Allow for Council maintenance or replacement of the stormwater asset within the easement and 

• Be clear of obstructions to flow. 

As the proposed architectural ground floor design completed by Brewster Murray Pty Ltd Sheet DA05 dated 

07/02/2025 (Project No. BH2CY) has no proposed building obstructions within the existing easement and the 

proposed driveway maintains flows to Swan Street, we confirm the proposed design satisfies Council’s 

requirements around the existing easement. 

Please refer attached for correspondence with Council. 

Note: Structural design considerations around protection of stormwater pipe in easement and ensuring the 

works are outside the existing pipe’s zone of influence should be carried out and detailed by the structural 

engineer. 

Yours faithfully, 

For & on behalf of Greenview Consulting, 

Prepared by: Reviewed by: 

  

Ralph Camilet 

Civil Engineer 

Alistair McKerron B.E., M.I.E.(Aust.), CP Eng., NPER no 2220277 

Project Engineer 

 




